
Customer Testimonial VI:
Environment One

Clifton Park Sewer Department

Call 800-333-0598 or visit SiewertEquipment.com

The Clifton Park Sewer Department has over 585 low pres-
sure sewer stations installed, most of them are indoor units. 
The majority of these units were installed by housing devel-
opers dating back to the late 1960’s.
Here is what Clifton Park Sewer Department’s Collections 
Manager has to say about the installations: 

"The pumps have been very reliable and easy to diagnose 
and maintain. We are in E/One’s backyard and they, and their 
local distributor Siewert Equipment, support us whenever 
we need it.  We also use E/One’s Asset Management Software 
to track our maintenance activities, costs and trends. This 
helps us make prudent �nancial decisions”.

E/One Indoor Station
Model IH091

Grinder Pump

Manufactured at the 
E/One Factory & Headquarters 

in Niskayuna, NY. 

E/One Alarm Panel


